PORT MANAGEMENT BOARD

ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ISLANDS
NN H

<

F.No. 6061/PMB/2000/Vol-I1I/219!  Port Blair,dt.the.ds.Sept.2000

To,

The Research Officer (TW)
Department of T.W. :
A & N Administration,
Port Blair.

Subi— Furnishing of details SCs officials - Reg.

S1iEy

I am directed to refer your Letter No.9-9/
95/TW/666 dated 18-7-2000 on the subject mentioned
above and to inform-that the report called for thereiw
i may kindly be.treated as Nil.

Yours Faithfully,

s, -
Assistant Director (Admn.)



